PUBLIC NOTICE
Cancellation of Ordinary Council Meeting

The Shire of Halls Creek wishes to advise the public that the Ordinary Council
Meeting scheduled for April 2025 has been cancelled.

This decision has been made due to the timing of the meeting falling within the
first week of the WA school holidays, and between the Easter long weekend and
ANZAC Day.

Malcolm Edwards
President





